
This Week: 

  10/25-10/29 

• Monday-Early Re-

lease 12:55 

• Wednesday-Fall 

Picture Re-takes 

• Thursday-Patrol 

Induction Ceremo-

ny 

• Friday-Spirit Day 

wear your Alafia 

Shirts; Pre-K      

Book-a-Ween; Kdg.

-Nursery Rhyme  

Parade 

 

Next Week:   

 11/1-11/5 

• Monday-Terrific Kid 

Ceremony; Early 

Release- 12:55 

 

• Friday-Spirit Day 

wear your Alafia 

Shirts 

 

 Dear Parents, 

October 8th marked the end of the first grading period and student report cards will go out 
electronically on Monday, November 1st. The school district will send out directions to all 
families on how to view your child’s report card online. If you have any questions about the 
report card please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 

Each grading period we recognize our students for progress made as indicated on their 
report cards. Students will be recognized using the guidelines below. Children who meet 
any of the criteria below will be given a certificate congratulating them for a job well done, 
along with a certificate for a treat from a local venue. The first nine weeks awards criteria is 
for first through fifth grades only as we give time for our kindergartners to get acclimated to 
school. Kindergartners will be included in our awards beginning the second grading period. 

Guidelines for awards for the 2021-2022 school year’s Frist Grading Period are as follows: 

Principal’s Honor Roll: 1st-5th grade; All E’s or all A’s; performing On Level; No Behavior 
Indicators 

Honor Roll: 1st-5th grade; All E’s and S’s or All A’s and B’s; Performing On Level; No more 
than one Behavior Indicator 

Citizenship: 1st -5th Grade – No Behavior Indicators 

Attendance Award: 1st – 5th Grade - No Absences; No more than 3 days tardy; no more 
than 3 early sign outs. 

On another note, as you know, our Assistant Principal, Mrs. McGinnis had her last day with 
us on Friday, 10/22. The school district will announce at the November 16 school board 
meeting who our next Assistant Principal will be. We will all be anxiously waiting for that 
announcement, and we can’t wait to welcome our new AP, whoever that may be! 

As a reminder, for safety, students and adults alike are asked to not ride bikes on the side-
walks on our school campus. Once anyone enters the school campus on a bike or scooter, 
they must walk the bike/scooter. Also, please remember, no dogs, with the exception of 
Service Dogs, are permitted on campus at any time. 

Fall picture retakes are this Wednesday for anyone who needs to take their picture or 
wants a retake.  If you do not want your child’s original pictures, please be sure to send the 
package back in to the school.   

Thank you very much and have a great week! 

Mrs. Jackson 

Alafia Alligator Weekly 
Oct 25-Oct 29, 2021   

 
Alafia Elementary School Vision:  Alafia Elementary Students will be compassionate,                                      

connected, and contributing citizens in our ever-changing world. 

 
Alafia Elementary School Mission:  We will empower all students with the opportunity                                      

and support in order to acquire the knowledge and skills necessary to reach their full potential. 


